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December 8, 1937.

Dr. F. C. Allen,
Basketball Coach,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.,

Dear "Phog":

Certainly appreciated your swell letter of December
4th. You have been around these parts for many years and your
commendation really means a lot.

I looked around for you in Kansas City and regret
that I missed you. I have been following your progress in the
papers and it looks like you are coming up with another one of

those untouchables.

Am looking forward to seeing you when you get this
way.

Best regards.
Yours truly,

)T

L. MeC. Jones,
Football Coach.



